FREEDOM OF INFORMATION ACT 2000/ENVIRONMENTAL INFORMATION REGULATIONS 2004 
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
I would be most grateful if you could provide the following information under the Freedom of Information Act, regarding the contract for the Provision of a Recruitment Platform/Applicant Tracking System. Unfortunately, I am unaware of the specific supplier for this service. The details I require are as follows:

1. Confirmation of the current supplier for this contract/framework.

2. Actual spend on this contract (and any sub-lots), broken down annually, from the start of the contract to the present date.

3. Start date and duration of the contract/framework.

4. Length of time the contract has been in place.

5. Details on any extension clauses in the contract/framework, including the duration of the extension if applicable.

6. Whether a decision has been made regarding the extension or renewal of the contract/framework.

7. The name and title of the senior officer (outside of procurement) who is responsible for overseeing this contract.

This letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is accessible by other means, the Council Website, and is already in the public domain  
The information can be found via the following link.  Line 381 contract number 0788 Softcat.

Contracts - 2023 — Leicester Open Data
This contract is for the entire HR/Payroll system which includes recruitment. 

The Head of HR is Craig Picknell.

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, please write, explaining your grounds of appeal, to: 

Internal Review

Information Governance & Risk
Email: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk
